
St. Paul’s Parish  

is planning a 

Jubilee Pilgrimage 

to The Shrine Church of Our Lady of the Rockies  

on Tuesday, August 12th. 

  

Unofficial outline is: 

 

8:15am depart church parking lot with Motor Coach Transportation 

$10 per person 

10:00am Reconciliation 

11:00am to 12:00pm Mass 

11:45 to 12:45pm Shrine tour 

12:30pm Lunch (bring your own) 

1:00pm Talk 

2:00pm Rosary Walk 

3:00pm return to Airdrie 

 

Please contact stpaulsairdrie@shaw.ca if interested in attending. 

 

We are looking for sponsors to offset the cost of bussing.  

If you are able to assist, please contact, 

stpaulsairdrie@shaw.ca 
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